
 

Irene. ruth. bowling 

replied 
a month ago (Wed, 30 Aug 2023 at 1:12 PM) 

 

To: "PDC Support" <pdc@pdc.wa.gov> 

External Email 

Dear Mr. Agina, 

     

Thank you for sending me the email. Perhaps this would be a better response at this time: 

 

Thank you for bringing these questions to my attention.  At this moment in time, I am not able to 

address them due to a life threatening illness that I am battling. I appreciate your patience and 

understanding and will investigate when I can.  With gratitude,   

 

 Irene Bowling 

 

 

https://wapdc.freshdesk.com/a/contacts/13067055080

